
IN-PERSON/INDOOR ATTENDANCE: 
5/2: 75; 5/9: 51; 5/16: 53; 5/23: 44; 5/30: 67; 

6/6: 70; 6/13: 76; 6/20: 76; 6/27: 70; 7/4: 75 (est.)
OUTDOOR ATTENDANCE: 

4/18: 57; 5/2: 38; 5/16: 16; 6/6: 25; 6/27:18

WSUMC GIVING 
(from 6/23 to 7/6)

Church: $18,490; Soup Cellar: $760
Foundation: $150

The Grace Class gathered together at Vickie and Lisa Voegeli’s home 
recently. One of the many gatherings the class has planned for this 
summer!

Washington Street hosted a reception for Rev. Shirley on July 7. 
Members welcomed her into our WSUMC family.



Washington Street United Methodist Church
Mr. Chip Williams
Mission Committee Chair

Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ,

The Evangelical United Methodist Church of 
Ecuador (IEMUE) sends special greetings to 
your entire congregation. We thank God for the 
presence of your Church in accompaniment 
of the mission of the Church in Ecuador. With 
your support we can share the good news that 
Jesus Christ taught us, and we can witness 
transformation in the lives of children, families, 
and communities. 

Knowing that Rev. Patricia Parrish fulfills 
her ministry this month and begins deserved 
retirement; today, through WSUMC we want to 
thank God for her life and ministry.  

We want to express our special gratitude for her 
ministry with Ecuador.

Over the years, as Superintendent in the 
Charleston District and as your Pastor, she has 
been more than a promoter and leader for the 
Volunteer in Mission Teams; she was and is a 
Pastor to us. And we want to thank her deeply. 

Only God can reward her faithfulness, we will keep her in our hearts and prayers, and we will wait for her visit 
soon. 

In appreciation, we are sending this letter honoring her ministry and retirement.

WSUMC is part of God’s mission in Ecuador, for all this we give Glory to God. May the Lord bless you.

Sincerely,

Rev. Alfredo Pilatuña, Bishop of the IEMUE
Sara Flores & Dakin Cook
GBGM UMC Missionaries in Ecuador

A letter from our friends in Ecuador


